
April 10, 2020 

Dear JCPS Families, 

The first week of Non-Traditional Instruction (NTI) is in the books and we couldn’t be more 

pleased with the participation by students, families and teachers in the learning process. 

Preliminary data shows more than 90% of students had been contacted by their teacher(s) at 

many of our schools. On Tuesday alone, more than 80,000 students, teachers and administrators 

logged into Google Classroom with 23,000 active sessions. That’s phenomenal! 

As Dr. Marty Pollio has repeatedly said, we know there are going to be some challenges but 

JCPS teachers, administrators and staff are here to support you and your child. Here are some 

updates: 

 Nearly all of the 20,000 Chromebooks requested should be delivered by the end of the 

day Monday. We are still contacting ECE families to make sure they have a computer in 

the home. We’re also taking extra steps to track down families whose addresses don’t 

match our records. 

 All students should have been contacted by their teacher(s) by now. If your child hasn’t 

emailed, talked, texted or had some interaction please contact the teacher via email or try 

to leave a message at the school. 

 Families continue to pick up Choice Boards at our Emergency Food sites which are open 

Monday, Wednesday and Friday from 10 a.m. - 1 p.m. We printed 53,000 new Choice 

Boards in English and several thousand more in other languages which were made 

available Wednesday. Beginning Wednesday, April 15th we will have 35,000 grade-

specific packets of learning materials available at the food sites. These packets will be 

different than Choice Boards. 

 Some of you have expressed frustration at trying to set up your child’s PlayStation or 

Xbox as a computer they can use to access their NTI schoolwork. Here are a couple of 

websites that might help you figure it out: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=e9HaCNKgAak or 

https://edtechawesomeness.com/2020/03/17/access-google-classroom-with-your-phone-

your-xbox-or-your-playstation/ 

 We know many of you may be struggling with staying at home, becoming a teacher’s 

aide for your child and dealing with the uncertainty of the times. Here are some strategies 

and exercises that might help you cope. 

We hope this first week of NTI has been a good one for you and your child. JCPS teachers, 

principals and administrators will be as flexible as possible in finding the best way for every 

child to learn during this unusual time. If you have questions, feel free to call 313-HELP during 

weekday business hours. You’re doing great JCPS families! Have a great weekend and be ready 

for Week 2 of NTI next week.       

 

https://nam05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FSzYrHlvPHPUDHJw06MEaog~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRgchgzP0RWaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuamVmZmVyc29uLmt5c2Nob29scy51cy9zaXRlcy9kZWZhdWx0L2ZpbGVzL0VtZXJnZW5jeSUyMEZlZWRpbmclMjBTaXRlcy5wZGZXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAAs-SQXv9uiXZSInNhcmEud2FnbmVyQGplZmZlcnNvbi5reXNjaG9vbHMudXNYBAAAAAE~&data=02%7C01%7Csara.wagner%40jefferson.kyschools.us%7C0dbdbf637b3c42fcfa0908d7dd9619ae%7C277d564c30a94bcea18dafc8e54540e5%7C1%7C0%7C637221509053734630&sdata=ugQX00GYHytjFMB2nj0jA6Dpzi1Ujm%2FxgaUO8VyJFVM%3D&reserved=0
https://nam05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FpFucZMFxcsYazSjWlgYFWg~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRgchgzP0REaHR0cHM6Ly9hcHBzLmplZmZlcnNvbi5reXNjaG9vbHMudXMvb3JjaGFyZC9KQ1BTLUNob2ljZS1Cb2FyZC1Qb3J0YWxXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAAs-SQXv9uiXZSInNhcmEud2FnbmVyQGplZmZlcnNvbi5reXNjaG9vbHMudXNYBAAAAAE~&data=02%7C01%7Csara.wagner%40jefferson.kyschools.us%7C0dbdbf637b3c42fcfa0908d7dd9619ae%7C277d564c30a94bcea18dafc8e54540e5%7C1%7C0%7C637221509053734630&sdata=3rl49hw1N4TIxyGZr4TOJDvdCtSpSwG1KvH2b%2FYA3N4%3D&reserved=0
https://nam05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FpFucZMFxcsYazSjWlgYFWg~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRgchgzP0REaHR0cHM6Ly9hcHBzLmplZmZlcnNvbi5reXNjaG9vbHMudXMvb3JjaGFyZC9KQ1BTLUNob2ljZS1Cb2FyZC1Qb3J0YWxXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAAs-SQXv9uiXZSInNhcmEud2FnbmVyQGplZmZlcnNvbi5reXNjaG9vbHMudXNYBAAAAAE~&data=02%7C01%7Csara.wagner%40jefferson.kyschools.us%7C0dbdbf637b3c42fcfa0908d7dd9619ae%7C277d564c30a94bcea18dafc8e54540e5%7C1%7C0%7C637221509053734630&sdata=3rl49hw1N4TIxyGZr4TOJDvdCtSpSwG1KvH2b%2FYA3N4%3D&reserved=0
https://nam05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FJmVb-Gtc_xSV8DZS8l-cxg~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRgchgzP0QraHR0cHM6Ly93d3cueW91dHViZS5jb20vd2F0Y2g_dj1lOUhhQ05LZ0Fha1cHc2Nob29sbUIKAACz5JBe_26JdlIic2FyYS53YWduZXJAamVmZmVyc29uLmt5c2Nob29scy51c1gEAAAAAQ~~&data=02%7C01%7Csara.wagner%40jefferson.kyschools.us%7C0dbdbf637b3c42fcfa0908d7dd9619ae%7C277d564c30a94bcea18dafc8e54540e5%7C1%7C0%7C637221509053744618&sdata=nNi4VRLnlxiW0buaR%2F9rISEneriTN4VotKMTWmoipac%3D&reserved=0
https://nam05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FzT9PwrD_WKci3zXvypsJoQ~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRgchgzP0RvaHR0cHM6Ly9lZHRlY2hhd2Vzb21lbmVzcy5jb20vMjAyMC8wMy8xNy9hY2Nlc3MtZ29vZ2xlLWNsYXNzcm9vbS13aXRoLXlvdXItcGhvbmUteW91ci14Ym94LW9yLXlvdXItcGxheXN0YXRpb24vVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAALPkkF7_bol2UiJzYXJhLndhZ25lckBqZWZmZXJzb24ua3lzY2hvb2xzLnVzWAQAAAAB&data=02%7C01%7Csara.wagner%40jefferson.kyschools.us%7C0dbdbf637b3c42fcfa0908d7dd9619ae%7C277d564c30a94bcea18dafc8e54540e5%7C1%7C0%7C637221509053744618&sdata=yFUppBtO8y74ufhUB9LAVCt%2BMCMfiKKdKePUFbP4v%2BU%3D&reserved=0
https://nam05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FzT9PwrD_WKci3zXvypsJoQ~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRgchgzP0RvaHR0cHM6Ly9lZHRlY2hhd2Vzb21lbmVzcy5jb20vMjAyMC8wMy8xNy9hY2Nlc3MtZ29vZ2xlLWNsYXNzcm9vbS13aXRoLXlvdXItcGhvbmUteW91ci14Ym94LW9yLXlvdXItcGxheXN0YXRpb24vVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAALPkkF7_bol2UiJzYXJhLndhZ25lckBqZWZmZXJzb24ua3lzY2hvb2xzLnVzWAQAAAAB&data=02%7C01%7Csara.wagner%40jefferson.kyschools.us%7C0dbdbf637b3c42fcfa0908d7dd9619ae%7C277d564c30a94bcea18dafc8e54540e5%7C1%7C0%7C637221509053744618&sdata=yFUppBtO8y74ufhUB9LAVCt%2BMCMfiKKdKePUFbP4v%2BU%3D&reserved=0
https://nam05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2Flamupwr806Ko1YOvfk_Arg~~%2FAAAAAQA~%-SQXv9uiXZSInNhcmEud2FnbmVyQGplZmZlcnNvbi5reXNjaG9vbHMudXNYBAAAAAE~&data=02%7C01%7Csara.wagner%40jefferson.kyschools.us%7C0dbdbf637b3c42fcfa0908d7dd9619ae%7C277d564c30a94bcea18dafc8e54540e5%7C1%7C0%7C637221509053754615&sdata=eVnhBUk3fSfaUVvOmSoaAOFPKR94KBjpbmM5Jba%2FswI%3D&reserved=0
https://nam05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2Flamupwr806Ko1YOvfk_Arg~~%2FAAAAAQA~%-SQXv9uiXZSInNhcmEud2FnbmVyQGplZmZlcnNvbi5reXNjaG9vbHMudXNYBAAAAAE~&data=02%7C01%7Csara.wagner%40jefferson.kyschools.us%7C0dbdbf637b3c42fcfa0908d7dd9619ae%7C277d564c30a94bcea18dafc8e54540e5%7C1%7C0%7C637221509053754615&sdata=eVnhBUk3fSfaUVvOmSoaAOFPKR94KBjpbmM5Jba%2FswI%3D&reserved=0

